
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
19 December 2024 
 
 
Advisory Number : REM-2024-05 
 
Subject  : Transfer of RE Registrar Functions from PEMC to IEMOP 
 
 
Dear RE Market Participants, 
 
In line with the recently promulgated DOE Department Circular No. 2024-12-0031 entitled 
“Declaration of the Full Commercial Operations of the Renewable Energy Market”, please be 
informed that the full commercial operations of the REM shall begin on 26 December 2024. 
 
Furthermore, as stated in Section 4 of DC 2024-12-0031, the Renewable Energy Registrar 
(RER) functions shall be transferred to the Independent Electricity Market Operator of the 
Philippines (IEMOP), effective 26 December 2024. Consequently, all concerns and inquiries 
regarding the following functions shall be directed to the IEMOP: 

1. Registration and Support to REM Participants 
2. REM Awareness Activities 
3. RPS Requirement Computation 
4. REC Data Submission and Validation 
5. REC Issuance and Validation 
6. REC Reports Submission 
7. Operability of the Philippine Renewable Energy Market Systems (PREMS) 
8. Provision of Support to the REM Governance Committee 
9. REM Transaction Fees 

Starting 26 December 2024, all advisories regarding REM will be received from IEMOP via 
info@iemop.ph and correspondences to the RER shall be coursed through the following 
channels of IEMOP: 

helpdesk@iemop.ph For PREMS related concerns 
registration@iemop.ph  For Registration related concerns 
IEMOP Ticketing System  
https://cts.iemop.ph/  

For all other REM operations concerns  

 

Jointly issued this 19th day of December 2024 by: 

  
 

ELVIN HAYES E. NIDEA RICHARD J. NETHERCOTT 
President and WESM Governance 
Officer, Philippine Electricity Market 

Corporation 

President and CEO, Independent 
Electricity Market Operator of the 

Philippines, Inc. 
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